
 
June 23, 2020 

 

Covid-19 and the start to our 2020 season 
      
Our greatest priority is the health and well-being of all of our guests, family and 
neighbors during these challenging times. We are fortunate to be allowed to open. We 
ask that you please respect and follow CDC, federal, state and local guidelines. We are 
putting into place the following policies and guidelines to help protect and make your 
stay safe as possible. 
 

If you or anyone in your party is feeling sick, 
have a fever or may have been exposed to the Covid-19 virus, 

they must remain at home. 
      
We opened on May 15 for our members (seasonals). We are now open for RV and tent 
camping, as our restrooms are open. 
 
Campers from all states are now allowed, with restrictions. You must have been staying 
at home for 14 days prior to your arrival at the campground. For more information, 
please call us at 603-926-5474. 
 

 The playground, pool and basketball court are now open, all with the 6 feet social 
distancing rule in effect. 

 Campers must adhere to social distancing of 6 feet or more at all times. Masks are 
strongly recommended off your campsite. 

 There are to be no group gatherings larger than 7 people. 

 There are no outside visitors or guest allowed until further notice. 

 Purchases from the office, wood/ice/water can be made by calling the office. 

 Try to bring all groceries and supplies you will need for your stay. Doing so will 
lessen your exposure to the surrounding stores. Some store are limiting their 
numbers and are requesting or requiring mask wearing. 

 



The beach is now open, with social distancing in effect. Parking on 1A is limited. State 
parking lots and Town of Hampton parking lots are restricted to every other space. 
Private parking lots are fully open. Visit Hamptonbeach.org for any and all updates. 
  

https://hamptonbeach.org/

